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Proposed Nursery Building at Deshar Primary School

Community Feedback Form

Highland Council was approached in May 2018 with a proposal regarding a potential joint initiative to provide a new nursery building at Deshar Primary School in Boat of Garten. It was proposed that a programme of fundraising would be undertaken in the community, subject to the Council agreeing in principle to support the initiative and to work with the whole community on taking this forward.
The Council is now pleased to invite members of the community to attend two drop-in sessions in Boat of Garten on Thursday 14th February. The first will be held in the Primary School from 14.30 to 16.30; the second will be in the Community Hall from 17.00 to 19.00.
Council officers will attend both sessions to explain the background to this initiative, outline the current position and answer any questions. Attendees are invited to fill in this feedback form to record any comments that they may wish to make on the proposal, which can be anonymous if preferred. 
If you would like to comment on the proposal please use the space below and overleaf and post in the box provided at the sessions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A link to the form is available on the Council website https://www.highland.gov.uk/ and responses can be submitted by email to clestates@highland.gov.uk by 9AM on Friday 22nd February.
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